Marguerite Lockard

From: Kay Flynn

Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2005 6:55 AM
To: Ray Kennedy; Marguerite Lockard
Cc: Toni McCoy; Timolyn Henry
Subject: RE: Docket 050200-TX

Thanks, Ray.

M and Tim, pls norte.

Kay

From: Ray Kennedy

Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2005 1:44 PM
To: Kay Flynn

Cc: Toni McCoy

Subject: Docker 050200-TX

Confidential document 02981-05 was returned to the company premature. The company said that it would return it back to us. Just a

heads-up, if it comes back, please do not return it to the company. The company is Matrix.

Thanks.




